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PRESIDENT’S REPORT

Welcome back to all our returning players and a warm welcome to our
new players for the 2015 season. This year our Club again has 33
teams competing in the STNA Junior Rosters, Premier League and ANZ
Statewide League Rosters.

Thank you to the hard work undertaken by so many in selections last
year. With such a large Club a lot of hard work is undertaken behind
the scenes to prepare for the 2015 season ahead. Many people gave
up many weekends leading up to Christmas to ensure teams were
ready for 2015.

Our ANZ Statewide teams commence their season in February and |
encourage everyone to come along and cheer along our girls. Details
are in this newsletter.

A big congratulations to Alex Vinen who has been granted a TIS
Scholarship and to Elise Barwick who is part of the Summer Excellence
Program. Both girls have this year stepped up to be selected in the ANZ
Under 19 side and we wish them every success with their netball
futures.

Good luck also to our players who have been selected into the DADA
“Develop a Diamond” Academy and commence training very soon. This
is the Pathway to the Under 15 State Team and we wish you every
success.

Our Board of Management has two vacancies. We are seeking the
services of a Sponsorship/Marketing Officer. This is a vital role on our
Board and we are hoping somebody out there with this expertise might
like to join our team. Also we have a vacancy for a Junior Board
member which is a great way for a Junior Player to have a say in the
future of their own Club.

Our Club is also looking for interested people to join our Junior Sub

Committee. Please contact elizabeth_downward@bigpond.com if you

are interested in any of the vacancies listed.

Please note the dates and information in this Newsletter and
remember to visit www.crippswaratahnetball.org.au for the most up to
date information.

Good luck for a great Season ahead!

Elizabeth Downward
President
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REGISTRATION DETAILS 2015

Registration Night is on Thursday, 19th February
from 5.30pm - 7.30pm at Creek Road. Neil our
Treasurer will be there with an EFTPOS machine.
You can also pay via cash or cheque.

In addition, you can pay your fees via direct
deposit from now:

Commonwealth Bank

Cripps Waratah Netball Club Inc
BSB 067100

Account no. 10088604

Please put your surname as the reference.

REGISTRATION FEES for 2015

ANZ State League Member:

-$350.00 (17/under @31st Dec 2015, umpire
levy included)

- $380.00 (18/over @ 31st Dec 2015, umpire levy
included)

Senior Member 18/over @ 31 Dec 2015:

- $290.00 (Outdoor training hire & umpire levy

included)
- Indoor training teams will be billed separately
for additional costs

Junior Member 17/under @ 31 Dec 2015:

- $250.00 (Outdoor training hire & umpire levy
included)

- Indoor training teams will be billed separately
for additional costs

Cripps Waratah Netball Club Discounts for season
2015:

- Life Member
- Non training

$30.00 discount

$25.00 discount

- Family of 3 players 15% (must all reside at same
address)

(NO other discounts apply and cannot be

FIND US ON FACEBOOK:

Cripps Waratah Netball Club
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COACHING NEWS

Good luck to all our teams as they commence
their preseason. More news to follow on
coaches meetings and forums throughout the
year

The club has a total of 33 teams again this year
and whilst our numbers remain high, we are
proud to be able to support women and juniors
play the sport they enjoy and are willing to
learn.

Narelle  (rnmonk@bigpond.com) and Caz
(crippscoachplayerdevelopment@gmail.com)
are there to provide support during the season.

The Club is still in need of one coach to support
the 5th grade team. If you feel you would like to
take on this team, please contact Carol-Anne
(crippscoachplayerdevelopment@gmail.com),
it's a rewarding role to play and there will be
plenty of support for anyone coming on board.
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2015 Cripps Waratah Board of Management

Executive Committee:

President: Elizabeth Downward elizabeth_downward@bigpond.com
Vice-President: lan Langford iancwnc@gmail.com

Secretary: Angela Adams crippssecretary@gmail.com

Treasurer: Neil Reardon crippstreasurer@gmail.com

General Committee:
Director of Coaching and Player Development: Carol-Anne Eaton
crippscoachplayerdevelopment@gmail.com

Committee Members: Linda Paice, Megan Johnson, Maree Langford,
Lauren Cashinella, Natalie Brudenell

Junior Committee Member: Morgan Brudenell

Positions held:

State League Liaison: Carol-Anne Eaton
crippscoachplayerdevelopment@gmail.com

Uniforms: Elizabeth Downward elizabeth_downward @bigpond.com
Property/Equipment: Angela Adams crippssecretary@gmail.com
Fundraising and Social: Karen Fahey/Linda Paice linda.paice@tptl.com.au
Parent Player Liaison: Glynis Devereux glynisf9@gmail.com
Registrar: Denise Rosendale denisedear@hotmail.com

2015 Cripps Waratah Delegates to STNA

Coaching: Narelle Monk rnmonk@bigpond.com
Umpiring: Glynis Devereux glynisf9@gmail.com
Roster: Denise Rosendale denisedear@hotmail.com

Cripps Waratah web site: www.crippswaratahnetball.org.au

SECOND HAND UNIFORMS

Second Hand uniform sales can be conducted on our
Cripps Waratah Netball Club Facebook page. If you

UNIFORM NEWS

have any items to sell please go to our Facebook page
and leave details.

Uniforms will be available for collection on Registration Night
(Thursday, 19" of February). Full payment is to be made
before uniforms can be given out. You can pay on the night or
you can direct deposit from now using the same account
details as given under Registration Details 2015 (include
Surname and that it is for Uniform) but you must email
Elizabeth at elizabeth_downward@bigpond.com and let her
know you have paid for your uniform and also print your
receipt and bring on the night as proof of payment.

There will be plenty of socks for sale on the night if you wish
to purchase some and there will be the final sale of old style
shorts available as well.

Remember white socks and our Cripps shorts are compulsory
and your coach will not allow you to take the court if you are
wearing other black shorts or black/coloured socks. Black
ankle braces are permitted.

WORKING WITH CHILDREN CHECK

All coaches aged 18/over must apply through Service
Tasmania for this mandatory check.

It costs $17.76 (self funded) and takes only a few
minutes to complete your details, take your
completed application to a Service Tas shop, pay your
$$, get your photo done and await your ID - it’s that
simple.

This is a national law effective 1st April 2015 therefore
no exceptions.

Please provide a copy of your ID card when you
receive this to either Narelle or Carol-Anne.
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STNA - 2015 MOUNT FRANKLIN
WINTER ROSTER SEASON DATES

Saturday Winter Roster

Round 1 — 14 March 2015 (20 Rounds)
No Games — 4 April — Easter

No Games — 25 April — Anzac Day

No Games — 6 June — Queens Birthday
No Games — 15 August — NWC

Round 20 — 22 August

Semi Finals — 29 August

Preliminary Finals — 5 September
Grand Finals — 12 September

Wednesday Winter Roster

Round 1 - 11 March 2015 (20 Rounds)
No Games — 1st April — Easter

No Games — 22 April — Anzac Day

No Games — 3rd June — Queens Birthday
No Games — 12 August — NWC

Round 20 — 19 August

Semi Finals — 26 August (STNA Awards)
Preliminary Finals — 2 September

Grand Finals — 9 September

Thursday Winter Roster

Round 1 — 12 March 2015 (20 Rounds)
No Games — 2 April — Easter

No Games — 23 April — Anzac Day

No Games — 4 June — Queens Birthday
No Games — 13 August — NWC

Round 20 — 20 August

Semi Finals — 27 August (STNA Awards)
Preliminary Finals — 3 September
Grand Finals — 10 September

UMPIRE NEWS
For anyone interested in starting to umpire this year you
need to do the following:
If a Junior (Must be 13)
1. Umpired Primary/High School/equivalent Roster
2. Do the Officiating Course online
3. Do the Umpire's Exam online
4. Do the level One Umpire Course online

5. Attend a Practical Session on Wednesday 25 February,
5.30-6.30

If a Senior
2,3,4 and 5 of above.

If you are interested please email me at
glynisfO@gmail.com and | will send you full details plus
form to fill in.

Phone if you have any queries - 0407355295

For anyone interested in continuing with umpiring this
season who has already umpired with Cripps Waratah or
another Club please confirm by sending me details.

Anyone interested in mentoring please let me know as
we will need quite a few umpires to take on the role of a
mentor.

Glynis Devereux
Glynisf9@gmail.com

PURCHASE 1

AND (.E‘r 1 FREE

The Cripps Waratah Newsletter is posted on the STNA www.stna.asn.au and Cripps Waratah www.crippswaratahnetball.org.au websites

FEE (O\ELIZAS

LIZAS

|
|
Present this voucher to Shout a Mate |
when you are next visiting Eliza’s by |
Cripps on Main Road, Glenorchy. |
|
|
|
|
|

Voucher is valid for February 2015 and
can only be used once.
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2015 ANZ STATE LEAGUE

The ANZ State League (formerly known as TNL) season is about to commence with a Gala Weekend on 7th &
8th February at Aurora Sports Stadium. The season will continue for 21 games being played across the State.

Our Senior team are the reigning premiers, with our 19's runners-up, and both teams are looking to continue
to build on their great 2014 seasons

Our Senior team has seen some changes to their line up including that of the Coach as incoming coach Rosalie
Navickas steps up to the senior role, Aaron Pidgeon will remain supporting Rosalie throughout the season.

Ellie Grace has departed for university in QLD, however stepping up from 19's is Maddi Grace, who will provide
court coverage across the mid court. Whilst the defence end has seen Kirra Parsons take a year off and AJ
Gough return to the north of the state, our Senior side has recruited well with experienced defender Briana
Rimon making a welcome return, teamed with Olivia French who has stepped up from 19's, Jess Parsons and
Georgia Downward, our defence look well equipped to rattle the opposition goalies.

Our goalies remain unchanged and will definitely look to continue their strength in this area of the court.

We encourage all supporters to attend as many matches as possible this season starting next weekend - see
the Club website for full details of each round.

Juniors on the Move

Alex Vinen - Sate league 19s player has been awarded a TIS scholarship and continues to work on developing
her game. As a first time player to the 19's this season, we are looking forward to seeing Alex make the
transition from juniors to senior competition.

MAYPOLE HOTEL

191 New Town Road
New Town

SIM737

Flight Simulator Experience

Shop G002 Eastlands Shopping
Centre




The Wolfe Brothers are kick-starting STNA's 50th Year Celebrations with a concert at Aurora
Sports Stadium on Saturday 14 February 2015. The Wolfe Brothers will be supported by X Factor
finalist Caitlyn Shadbolt.

Doors open at 7pm, with Caitlyn Shadbolt performing at 8pm and the Wolfe Brothers taking to
the stage at 9pm.

There are 3 ticket types, General Admission (standing only, $25) Wing Seating ($25) Premium
Seating ($30)

Tickets can be purchased from http://www.trybooking.com/GLAN or on the night at the door:

[}

\\j VOLFL /

AURORA SPORTS STADIUM
SATURDAY 14TH FEB

DOORS OPEN 7PM - SUPPORT ACT 8PM - SHOW TIME 9PM
Tickets on sale at wwwi.irybooking.com.au ¥ b_:i"‘” %

sports stadium 50 ,m” &
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